/PPORTUNITIES—

2iNG ProrPrLe. CrHaNnGinG Lives.

NOTICE:
NO BOARD OF
DIRECTORS MEETING
THURSDAY JUNE 28, 2018

\/

** Due to lack of agenda items

\/

** Next meeting will be on
Thursday, August 9 at 4:00 PM

The May 2018 Financials are included for your review.

Have a wonderful 4™ of July and we look forward to seeing you on
August 9, 2018.




